
Barlows Primary School PTA  
Summer Fun Day  

Barlows Primary School and Fazakerley Children’s Centre 
 

How can you ‘Get Involved’? 
 

 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Save the date! -Saturday 20th July 2019! 

Our annual Summer Fun Day will be taking place on Saturday 20th July from 10am-3pm. 
The PTA and staff have been busy developing ideas and activities to make the day as exciting as 
possible. All of the money raised from the event will be going towards some new IT equipment for 
the school. 
We hope you can join us, for what we hope will be a fantastic day. In the meantime, there are lots 
of ways you can get involved in the event, details of which, can be found in this letter. 
 

Yours sincerely  
Miss Stacey Feenan (Deputy Head and PTA Liaison) 
 
 
  ACTIVITY SPONSORSHIP 
Could your company or workplace sponsor 

one of our activities? 
 

We are keen to offer as many exciting activities as possible, but 
as you can appreciate, hire of activities and purchase of 
equipment comes at a cost. 
 
Do you own or work for a business or organisation who  
would be willing to fund one of our activities?  
 
In return, we will place a sign with your company logo / details 
next to the event you have sponsored. 
 
If you this is something you think you can offer, please contact 
the PTA at: Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk with your 
name, contact number and how you can support. 
  
 
  MATCH FUNDING!  

Do you work for Barclays or a company 
which runs a match funding scheme ? 

Match Funding can double the donations! We are looking for an 
employee, who currently works for a company (for example 
Barclays), which runs a match funding scheme to match fund 
our Fun Day profits.  
 
In the case of most companies who run the scheme, for every 
£1 we raise, they will donate £1- if we raise £500 , they will 
donate £500, doubling our fundraising to £1000! 
 
If you think you can help out with this,  
please contact the PTA at 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk 
with your name, details and  
contact number. 
 
 
  

HEALTH 
ORGANISATION 

STANDS 
Do you work for a 
health organisation? 
 
Part of the Fun Day is about  
offering healthy advice to 
families. 
 
Do you work for a health 
organisation e.g. NHS, Healthy 
Eating organisation etc. who 
would be willing to volunteer to 
run their own stand on the day?  
 
If so, please contact the PTA  
at: 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.s
ch.uk with your name,  
business name and contact 
number. 
 
 
  



 
 
   

ADVERTISE IN OUR PROGRAMME 
Could your company or workplace advertise in our event programme? 

 
Event programmes will be given out on the day and will include a list of events and activities available 
at the Fun Day, in addition to company adverts and sponsors. 
 
With over 1000 visitors last year, it’s a great way to advertise your company! 
 
Full page advert (colour A5) = £25 
Half page advert (colour A5) = £15 
 
If you’d like to get involved and advertise your company or business in our  
programme, please contact the PTA at Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk  
with your name, business name and contact number. 
 

DONATE A CAKE OR TWO! 
Calling all bakers! 

We are looking for some kind volunteers who would 
be willing to bake some cakes for us to sell at our 
Fun Day. 
 
If you are unable to bake some cakes, but would 
like to donate shop bought ones, please feel free to 
do so. The more the merrier! 
 
Please send any cake donations in to  
school on Friday 19th July 2019. 
 
  

PERFORM ON THE DAY! 
Does your child belong to an 

organisation who would like to 
perform on the day? 

 
We are looking for a number of organisations to 
perform as part of our Fun Day itinerary. 
 
Performances typically last for 20 mins (although 
longer times can be requested by organisations). 
 
Organisations could include (but are not limited to): 
Martial Arts, Dance, Gymnastics, Drama, Singing, 
musicians. 
 
If this is something you or your child’s organisation 
can offer, please contact the PTA at 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk with your 
name, contact number and details of the 
organisation. 
 
 
  

NAIL VARNISH 
DONATIONS WELCOME 

Do you have any 
unused/unopened nail varnish? 
If you have any unused, unopened nail 
varnish to donate to our Fun Day  nail 
painting table, please send them into school 
before 15/7/19. 
 
If you own or know a nail salon owner, who 
would be willing to donate some unused nail 
varnish or nail varnish remover, we would be 
most grateful. 
 
 
 
 
  

COCONUT CONTACTS 
Do you know a grocer who 
would be willing to donate a 
sack of coconuts for our Fun 
Day? 
If so , we would love to hear  
from you. Please contact us at : 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk  
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DONATE A BOOK!  
Do you have any books in a 

resalable condition which you 
could donate? 

If you have any books (children’s or adult’s 
books) which are in a resalable condition that 
you no longer need, please donate these for our  
Fun Day book stall.  
Donations can be sent into school  
for the attention of the PTA or  
Miss Feenan. 
 
The books can be for any  
ages, including adults. 
 
  

DONATE A TOMBOLA PRIZE!  
Take part in our non-uniform day on Friday 21/06/19 in 

exchange for a raffle prize. 
On Friday 21st June, we will be holding a non-uniform day in exchange for tombola 
prizes. Prizes can be as simple as an unopened unused shower gel to gift sets, 
unused toys, homewares, candles etc. 
Unfortunately we are unable to accept alcohol, tins or opened products or electrical 
goods. 
  

DONATE A RAFFLE PRIZE!  
Do you, a family member or friend own or work for a company 
or organisation who would be willing to donate a raffle prize? 

 
The PTA would be extremely grateful of any individuals or organisations who can donate a prize for our 
raffle. This could be a voucher, tickets, passes, hamper, gift or product. 
 
If this is something you could offer, please get in touch with the PTA at: 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk with your name, the name of the business, contact number and 
name of the person we should liaise with and details of any prize that could be offered. 
 

JOIN THE PTA! 
Are you interested in joining the PTA? 

If so, we’d love to hear from you.  
Please get in touch with the school office or email: 
Barlows.PTA@barlows.liverpool.sch.uk.  
  
 

DONATE SOME SWEETS OR LOLLIPOPS!  
Do you know somebody who would be willing to donate 

some sweets or lollipops for our treat stalls and as prizes? 
If so, please send your donations in to school for the attention of Miss Feenan or the 
PTA. Please remember to include your name and the name of the company who has 
donated. 
 
 
 
  

DONATE A TEDDY!  
Do you have any old teddy bears 
or cuddly toys you no longer 
need? 
If you have any old teddy bears or soft toys 
which you no longer need and are in a 
resalable condition, please donate these for 
our Fun Day event. 
 
Teddy bear / soft toy donations  
can be sent into school for the  
attention of the PTA or  
Miss Feenan. 
 
 


